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PROTECT BUCKS VOTER OUTREACH EFFORTS
MET WITH POSITIVITY AND ENTHUSIASM FOR
GROUP’S MESSAGE

With volunteer trainings completed, the Protect Bucks PAC leadership team
has been actively working in the commmunity, joining forces with volunteers to
reach out to voters and discuss our core principles: defending personal
freedom, ensuring government transparency, and safeguarding girls’ spaces
and sports. The response has been overwhelmingly positive.

As we continue to engage in voter outreach, we are
inspired by the strong support we have received so
far. Whether it's through conversations with voters or
door-to-door interactions, the enthusiasm we
encounter fuels our determination to bring about
lasting change. Although there is much work ahead,
we are confident in our team's unwavering
commitment and the ongoing support from our
community to make a meaningful impact in local
elections.

INTERNAL INVESTIGATION LEADS TO ARREST OF
CENTRAL BUCKS TEACHER

This week, information was released to the public that former Central Bucks
math teacher Michael London was arrested on charges stemming from
inappropriate contact with a minor. London’s employment was terminated by
the District at the December 2022 Central Bucks school board meeting.

Central Bucks Superintendent Dr. Abram Lucabaugh released a statement
regarding the case. He explained that the district previously brought Mr.
London to the attention of the District Attorney’s office, but that no charges
were brought as the DA’s initial investigation did not find any criminal
behavior.

Dr. Lucabaugh then authorized an internal
investigation, which brought to light additional
evidence, and resubmitted the case to the
District Attorney's office. It was at that time
that the District Attorney investigated again,
and determined that enough evidence
existed to bring charges against London.

Currently, London is out on bail for Corruption
of Minors, and will have his next court
appearance at the end of this month.

CBSD Superintendent Abram Lucabaugh
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A Message from Our Treasurer

I'm Jamie Walker, a proud resident
of Bucks County and a mother of
three. As treasurer of the Protect
Bucks PAC, transparency is very

important to me.

However, the Democrat Bucks
County Commissioners have filed
multiple lawsuits against me, using
taxpayer dollars to hide public
records related to their COVID
guidance. This never happened
under decades of Republican
leadership.

I'm currently fighting these lawsuits
and seeking the truth about the
decision-making process behind
the school health guidance that
affected 80,000 children in 2021.

The Commissioners want a ruling
that would set a harmful
precedent, causing our entire state
to be less transparent. We can't
allow this to happen.

Commissioners Bob Harvie and
Diane Marseglia have the power to
withdraw these lawsuits, but they
have chosen not to.

In the upcoming 2023 election, it's
vital for everyone in the county to
remember that Commissioners
Harvie and Marseglia don't respect
our legal right to government
transparency.




